
Licensing Sub-Committee 
 
 
To:  Councillor Christopher Herman (Vice-Chair) 
  Councillors Nina Degrads and Ria Patel 

 
 
 
A meeting of the Licensing Sub-Committee which you are hereby summoned to 
attend, will be held Thursday, 7 July 2022 at 10.30 am. This meeting will be held 
remotely and Members will be sent the link to attend the meeting.  
 
 
Katherine Kerswell  
Chief Executive  
London Borough of Croydon  
Bernard Weatherill House  
8 Mint Walk, Croydon CR0 1EA 

Jayde Watts  
020 8726 6000 x 52729 
Jayde.watts@croydon.gov.uk 
www.croydon.gov.uk/meetings  
Wednesday 29 June 2022 
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Item No. Item Title Report Page nos. 
 

PART B 
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